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Hallowe’en Dance: Thank you so much to FANHS, School Council and all the volunteers and 
sponsors that made our Halloween Dance a great event!  

 
Parent-Teacher Conferences:  Teachers and Caregivers met at the end of October to go through 
progress for the first term and discuss IPPs. Thank you so much to School Council for providing the 
meals for both evenings and lunches too!   

 
Provincial Achievement Test Results: 
Provincial Achievement Test (PAT) results have been embargoed until further notice. These results 
will be included in the Alberta Education Results Report and posted on our website once the embargo 
has been lifted.  

 
Report Cards: 
First Term report cards will be available to parents December 6th. As we are now using Powerschool, 
these may look different than in previous years, though they will still be outcome based from K-6 and 
in Jr. High Options.  

 
Swimming Lessons: 
Swimming lessons for Grades 3-5 will have their lessons beginning in January and Grades 1 and 2 
will have lessons beginning in April. This is an additional cost to parents as it is optional. Forms for 
grades 3-5 will go home after Fall Break.  

 
Remembrance Day Ceremony: 
New Horizons will be recognizing Remembrance Day on November 8 with a Ceremony beginning at 
10:30 a.m. Parents and Caregivers are invited to attend.   

 
School Clubs 
Boys and Girls Volleyball have their first playoff game tomorrow.  Girls will play in Vegreville and Boys 
will play in Fort Saskatchewan. We will have our wrap-up after the break.  
 
 
 
 
 


